E Gracelands Ltd

CIVIL ENGINEERING AND GROUNDWORKS

HIGHBRIDGE ESTATE, HIGHBRIDGE ROAD, HIGHBRIDGE, EASTLEIGH, HAMPSHIRE, SO50 6HS
Telephone: 01962 718855 Fax: 01962 711468 Email: office@gracelandsltd.com

Dear Homeowner

Re: Bovis Homes Wokingham

Road Closure

We write to inform you that as part of Bovis Homes Development on Matthewsgreen Farm, new foul
and storm sewage connections need to be made to the existing sewage system.

On Monday 11" April 2016 the connection will be made outside number 116 on Matthewsgreen Farm
Road, to do this work safely the road will be closed at this location for approximately 1 week.

As agreed with Wokingham Borough Council, the agreed diversion route will be set up at 9.30am on
Monday 11" April and providing the work goes as expected, this will be removed within 1 week.

Please be aware that on Toutley Road just before the junction with Matthewsgreen Road, three more
connections will be required. This section of road will be closed on Monday 18" April at 9.30am for
approximately 2 weeks. A separate diversion will be in place for these works.

A copy of the diversion route will be made available to the residence association should you wish to see
this in advance.

We will endeavour to keep any disruption to an absolute minimum and would like to thank you for your
understanding.

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate in contacting our office above.

Yours faithfully

Andrew Grogan

On behalf of Gracelands Ltd



